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ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL 
ROOM 800, FOSHAY TOWER 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 

JAN -6 1967 

SECRETARY OF STATE 

January 1967 

Dear Secretary of State Donovan: 

I hereby have the honour to inform you that 
having been appointed .Ambassador of Norway to The 
Philippines, I shall leave the Midwest for Manila 
some time in Jan ua:ry. 

Consul General for Sweden, Olof Landenius, will 
take over as Dean of the Consular Corps on my depar­
ture. 

Until the arrival of my successor in Minneapolis, 
Vice Consul Hans Haugen will be in charge of the Royal 
Norwegian Consulate General. 

I hereby want to thank you for all the courtesies 
which you have extended to me during my time of office 
here. 

I remain, 

Hon. Joseph L. Donovan 
Secretary of State of the 
State of Minnesota 
St. Paul, Minnesota 

Yours sincerely, 

Ouz~l¾ · 
~ ~ A. Moltke-Hansen 

Consul General for N rway 
and Dean of the Consular 
Corps 
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